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Youth 2000 
 

Join young people between 16 and 35 this August at the Youth 2000 Summer Festival.  

The festival takes place in Clongowes Wood College, Clane, Co Kildare  

from Thursday 10th August to Sunday 13th August 2023.  

The festival includes inspiring talks, music, prayer, concert, workshops, dramas, share 

groups, reconciliation and healing service and Mass. Donation only and we have buses going 

from all over Ireland. For more information and to book your place go to www.youth2000.ie 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Triduum 
 

                      Triduum in honour of Our Lady of Mount Carmel from Friday 14th- Sunday 16th July at Whitefriar St. 

Masses on Friday & Saturday: 11.30am & 3pm; Sunday; 10.30am & 4pm. 

 

Also, organ recital to mark the Feast of Our Lady of Mount Carmel on 14th July at 7pm in Whitefriar St. Church. 

Organist  of Sandyford & St. Philip’s Milltown 

Music by Bach, Buxtehude & Liszt 

Entrance Free- Retiring Collection 

Volunteers Required 

 

Many thanks to Sue Segrave-Daly and all who pack and deliver the Dues envelopes. Sue would be grateful to have 

new helpers to deliver envelopes to Killiney North, Counden Court, Davitt Park, and Abberley Estate.  

If you feel this something you could help the parish with, we would be very grateful.  

We hope to pack and deliver the Dues envelopes before the end of July.  

Thank you again for your generosity.  

 

 If interested in helping, please contact Sue: 087 7603686  

Summer Dues 

 

 The Archbishop has asked us to take up the Summer Dues Collection again this year.  

The Common Fund has not yet recovered from the Covid deficit  

and the Dues collections are still a vital source of income. 

We are very grateful for all your support. 

http://www.youth2000.ie/


  

 
 

Congratulations to Michael Johnson who won €50 this week! 

https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/ballybrackkilliney 

Tap ‘n’ Go  

Our ‘Tap and Go’ device is installed in Sts. Alphonsus & Columba for the donations to the 1st & 2nd collections.  

Ecumenical Pilgrimage to Rome 

Ballybrack-Killiney parish is organising an Ecumenical Pilgrimage to Rome  
with St Patrick's, Dalkey & Holy Trinity, Killiney. 

 
30th October - 5th November; 6 nights hotel, bed & breakfast, plus 3 evening meals: €1295 pp sharing. 
Alternating Mass and Morning Prayer. 
Booking at joewalshtours.ie/tours/pilgrimage-to-rome-2023-10-30 
More information from Fr Tom Dalzell: 01 2826404 

 

 

National Grandparents’ Pilgrimage 

The National Grandparents’ Pilgrimage will take place in Knock on Sunday, July 23.  

All are welcome for this wonderful celebration of family and faith through the generations.  

The principal celebrant and homilist will be Bishop Denis Nulty, Bishop of Kildare & Leighlin and chair of the Bishops’ 

Council for Marriage and the Family. Music will be by the combined choirs of Knock Shrine who will be joined by  

Dana for ‘Lady of Knock’ and her new hymn ‘Light the Flame’.  

For more information see www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org. 

http://joewalshtours.ie/tours/pilgrimage-to-rome-2023-10-30
http://www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org/

